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Dates to  
Remember 

 

 

2023 
 

Term 2 
 

Week 3 

17-19th May 

SAPSASA 

District Boys/

Girls Football 
 

Week 4 

24th May 

National 

Simultaneous 

Storytime 
 

26th May 

National Sorry 

Day 
 

29 May – 2 June 

Reconciliation 

Week 

“Be a voice for 

Generations” 

Leadership News 
Welcome back to Term 2 and a warm welcome to all our new families and 

children.  

We have a lot of interesting performances happening this term. We      

would like to thank Musica Viva for bringing us another exciting musical 

performance which will be all about Space. We also have the Primary    

Science Show happening in week 8. Every year Michelle Boerkamp our 

ACEO organises a performance for our students during Reconciliation 

Week and this year we are excited to welcome them back. Reconciliation 

Week is from May 27th to 3rd June.  We have also organised for The Carly 

Ryan Foundation to speak with our Year 5-6 students about online safety.           

It is important for families to inform themselves about online safety          

and the social platforms children are using. This website: 

www.carlyryandfoundation.com/resources/fact-sheets, provides you with 

fact sheets about every social media platform – definitely worth a read if 

your child is online.  
 

Pupil Free Day 

All staff spent their first day of Term 2 participating in specialised behaviour 

training that provided them with practical ideas to support student           

regulation.  
 

Breakfast Club on Monday 

Starting in Week 4, we are fortunate enough to be able to add an extra 

breakfast day for our students. Breakfast will now operate each Monday 

morning and will have cereal and fruit available for students. Unfortunately, 

we cannot provide toast on that day. We are looking for a supplier             

to donate sliced bread to the school so if anyone knows or a company or 

bakery that can help us please let us know. We are very grateful for the 

services of Kickstart for Kids who continue to provide us with breakfast 

items all year. 
  

Student Leadership (SRC) 

Thank you for the gold coin donations for Casual Day, on the last Friday of 

Term 1. The SRC has donated the money to Ronald McDonald House, 

which helps keep families of seriously ill children together and close so they 

can care for their child’s needs and aid their recovery.  Term 2 donations 

will be going to Kickstart for Kids, who provide us with a volunteer and food 

for our Breakfast Club.  

Leadership News Continues over page 

http://www.carlyryandfoundation.com/resources/fact-sheets


 

 

Leadership News Continues 

 

In Week 1, our SRC team participated in a leadership incursion, where they engaged in a range of group 

activities to develop their team building, communication and problem solving skills. They worked extremely 

well together and had the opportunity to get to know students from different classes. The feedback from 

the SRC was very positive and they said that we should do it again in the future.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tournament of the Minds (TOM)   

Just a reminder to all Year 5-6 students that the Tournament of the Minds (TOM). Applications are still 

available. TOM is an international competition where small groups of students work together to solve      

creative and open-ended challenges that encourage divergent thinking. Successful TOM teams have     

students with a range of skills and it is great when each person comes with a different talent to contribute 

to the team – this could be building, musical, poetic, creative, artistic or being able to think outside the box 

to name a few. Applications are due: Friday of Week 4.  

We welcomed all students and families back last week. We are looking forward to working with our        
students to develop their skills in literacy, numeracy and all aspects of the curriculum.  



 

 Humpty Dumpty 
 

Rooms 1 and 2 have been learning nursery rhymes. One nursery rhyme our 

classes love is Humpty Dumpty. 

After singing the song and finding the rhyming words, we had a fun craft 

activity to do! 

We made our own Humpty Dumpty’s and had them sitting on the wall.       

We practiced our colouring, cutting and gluing. 

We had so much fun! 

 

‘’Can I do another one?’’ – Jaitegh and Eva 

‘’That was so much fun’’ – Phoenix 

‘‘Look how good mine is!’’ - Abbas 

‘’I love Humpty Dumpty!’’ – Tallon 

 

Humpty Dumpty 





 



 



 

 


